
Dear editor and reviewers, 

We really appreciate you for your carefulness and conscientiousness. Your 

suggestions are  

really valuable and helpful for revising and improving our manuscript titled 

“Giant teratoma with isolated intestinal duplication in adult: a case report and 

literature review”. According to your suggestions, we will make the following 

revisions on this manuscript and upload the file in the format mentioned by 

the editor as soon as possible: 

 

Reviewer #1: This manuscript aims to report a rare case of a giant teratoma 

with intestinal duplication, which has not been reported previously in the 

scientific literature. The topic is relevant and the manuscript rigorous, but there 

still exists some space for text improvement. The third sentence of first 

paragraph and the second sentence of second paragraph of the DISCUSSION 

section should have a reference. In addition, I suggest adding more paragraphs 

including future directions in clinical practice challenges of the surgical 

treatment of this case. 

 

Response to reviewer #1：The third sentence of first paragraph and the second 

sentence of second paragraph of the DISCUSSION section have added 

references. We had added paragraph including future directions in clinical 

practice challenges of the surgical treatment of this case. 

 

Reviewer #2: The authors show the case of giant teratoma with isolated 

intestinal duplication in adult. The case presentation is so interesting, however, 

I have some concerns to disucuss. -What is the novelty of this case? -What are 

the blood test findings? -What is the clinical relevance? -The clinical 

manifestations of intestinal malformations are diverse and difficult to diagnose 

preoperatively. What should we do? What should we do? What are the 



countermeasures? 

 

Response to reviewer #2：Our purpose is to find rare cases, and carry out 

relevant discussions to avoid misdiagnosis and missed diagnosis in the future, 

so as to make corresponding contributions to the development and progress of 

the medical industry in the future. In this paper, we have improved the relevant 

blood test findings, supplemented the relevant diagnosis and treatment plans 

and measures. 

 

We hope that the revised version of the manuscript will be acceptable for 

publication in  

World Journal of Gastrointestinal Surgery. If you have any queries, please do 

not hesitate to  

contact us.  

Thank you again for your valuable comments and suggestions. I look forward 

to hearing  

from you soon in due course.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ming-Xin Ye 

 


